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September 4, 2015

Fred Abadi

Director-Public Works

City of Waukesha- Public Works
130 Delafield Street

Waukesha, W 53188

Dear Sir,

My name is Andrew Vassekuil. |am a residant of Waukesha and recently moved here in the summer of 2014, {am

writing you today in regards to my water bill from the period 4-20-2015 to 7-20-15. During this time periad, and actually
throughout the summer, | replaced a portion of my yard with new sod. Because of this, the wastewater portion of my bill

should be drastically different then my actual water usage as a good portion of the water used was indeed soaked into

the grass and did not make it to the sewer. My question to you is can we adjust my bill according to the previous waste

water usage in other periods? Also, what can | do in the future o prevent this from occurring again? \

My account number is 319417000 and my customer number is 049751,

Thanks you for your time and consideration regarding this matter, My contact information is above.

Sincerely,

Andrew J. Vosselkuit




